
To whom it may concern, 

 

The recent legislation to severely limit the taking of carp in CT waters impacts me as a bow 

fisherman.  

 

 

Please support the DEEP revision bill that supports Bowfishing. It makes a big difference in how 

I will be able to enjoy the outdoors in CT.  

 

Thank you.  

 

Kyle Cooney 

203-213-1337 


